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Dear Martin 

We are writing to congratulate you and your staff on the very strong outcomes gained by your pupils in the 

summer of 2022. 

We know the last three years have been ones of extreme turbulence and also that our region was 
disproportionally affected by high Covid rates. The forbearance you have shown during this time has been 
admirable and what is most impressive is that despite the challenges Co-Operative Academy Priesthorpe has 
moved forward at pace. 
 
We are aware that this does not happen by chance and is the result of strong leadership and the commitment 

and dedication of staff and governors.  

We appreciate your ongoing ambition in securing stronger outcomes for your students and if our team can 

offer any support, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

In the meantime, please share our congratulations with staff, pupils and governors. 

With our best wishes and thanks. 

Yours sincerely 
 

  
Dave Clark 
Head of Service - Learning Improvement 
Children and Families  

Erica Hiorns 
0-19 Lead - Learning Improvement 
Children and Families 

 

Martin Blacoe 
Principal 
Co-Operative Academy Priesthorpe  
Priesthorpe Lane 
Farsley 
PUDSEY 
LS28 5SG 
 
 
 


